
 
 
 
 

For Immediate Release 
 
 
Contact: Doug O’Rourke 
Phone: 810.561.5832 
Email: dorourke@biewerlumber.com 
 
 
BIEWER LUMBER, LLC – SAWMILL SALES DEPARTMENT REORGANIZATION 
 
 

June 9, 2022 - Biewer Lumber LLC, headquartered in St. Clair, MI, is pleased to 
announce recent changes to the Sawmill Sales Department. These changes will better 
support the company’s growing sawmill business.  
 
Mike Burley, newly promoted to the position of Sawmill Sales Manager, will take the 
lead in managing the sales team and day-to-day operations. Burley will report to Bill 
Schlottman, Director of Sawmill Sales.  
 
With over 8 years with Biewer, Mike brings his expertise in supporting the needs of 
customers to his new role. Bill Schlottman, a 20-year industry veteran, will now focus on 
production and maximizing the efficiencies of Biewer’s 7 sawmills. These facilities are 
located in MI, WI, and MS.  
 
“As Biewer’s overall production nears 1 billion BF in annual production, this new 
structure will better position Biewer for continued growth while providing the same 
excellent customer service our customers have come to expect,” stated Tim Biewer, 
Owner and President of Biewer Lumber. 
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